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January 19, 2018 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers: 
 
This letter is to bring to your attention an incident that took place at Sherwood this morning. At 
about 9:15 a.m. we were informed of a possible fire in one of our washrooms. Upon 
investigation, smoke was observed in the washroom, so our fire alarm was pulled.   
 
As per the HWDSB Fire Safety Plan, we evacuated our school and called 911.  
 
The Hamilton Fire Department responded and inspected the school. They quickly gave us the 
approval to re-enter the school around 9:25 a.m. 
 
As student safety is a high priority for us, I would like to thank staff and students for following 
our fire safety procedures.  
 
Thank you for your understanding, 
 

B Woof 

 
Beth Woof 
Principal 
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